

SLP/KC

1st March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer and Student

Welcome to Seahaven Academy.

We are really delighted that your child has been offered a place at Seahaven Academy to start with us in Year 7 in September and hope that they are already beginning to feel excited about coming to join our school community,

In order to accept the offer of the place at our school, please complete the enclosed Seahaven Academy Admission Form and return it to the school via post by 19th March. Alternatively, if your child attends Breakwater Academy or Denton Community School you are able to hand the form into the primary school office and we will arrange to collect it.

Over the next few months, we will be communicating regularly with all new parents and carers, as well as with the primary schools, and will look forward to welcoming all our new students through our transition activities in Term 6. We will provide more details to families about how this will be organised nearer the time.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like more information about the school or have any other questions.

We are really looking forward to working in partnership with you over the next 5 years, to ensure that your child has a happy and successful school career with us here at Seahaven Academy.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sarah Pringle Headteacher

